
Fw: Holy Name Church - 4 Pulaski Street

All:
Father Hrebenko's email suppor�ng eminent domain or a nego�ated agreement based on our le�er.

From: Pawel Hrebenko <frhrebenko@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Anger, Cynthia
Cc: Anne McCrory
Subject: Holy Name Land
 
Dear Cindy,

in response to the letter from the City of Stamford (April 4, 2020), I would like to let you know that
the parish of Holy Name of Jesus continues to discuss an acceptable solution to the proposed taking of
property owned by the Parish with the City of Stamford.  At this point, the Parish is willing to work
with the City on either a negotiated acquisition or an eminent domain proceeding that will make the
parish whole in its plans for the development of the property.  Based on the city’s plan to do a land
swap, we support moving forward. We reserve the right to remove such support at any point in the
future if these negotiations are not satisfactory for the needs of the Parish.

Sincerely, 

Fr. Pawel M. Hrebenko
Pastor

Anger, Cynthia
Mon 4/6/2020 10:43 AM

To:Emmett, Kathryn <KEmmett@StamfordCT.gov>; Martin, David <DMartin@StamfordCT.gov>; Travers, James
<JTravers@StamfordCT.gov>;

Cc:Bolella, Garrett <GBolella@StamfordCT.gov>; Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;


